
DATs Testing for All 3rd Years

The D.A.T.s (Differential Aptitude Tests), which would normally have been administered earlier this
year, will now take place for all Third Years in the week commencing May 24th. It is essential that
each 3rd Year student attends, and completes the Tests on the day assigned below. The Guidance
Team will also have informed each class of the arrangements and other details, in advance.

FORM CLASS DATE ROOM G. COUNSELLOR

3B Mon.       24th May 3/9 Ms. Conneely

3C Mon.       24th May Library Ms. Costello

3A Tues.       25th May 3/9 Ms. Conneely

3D Tues.       25th May Library Ms. Costello

3E Wed.        26th May Library Ms. Costello

3F Wed.        26th May 3/9 Ms. Conneely

Please note:
● Students will need 2 Pencils, Eraser, Pencil Parer and Ruler - no other materials needed.
● Tests start at 9 am sharp.
● Students should be finished at 1.30 approx each day. They are free to go home then.
● All School Covid 19 Protocols must be observed - assigned seats, masks, breaks,

sanitising etc
● Please bring Drinks and Lunch as required - break time(s) differ to normal schedule.
● Full Uniform please.

Every Good Wish to the Boys in advance. Any queries, please contact Ms Costello
mc@naascbs.ie (3C, 3D & 3E) or Ms Conneely mcy@naascbs.ie (3A, 3B & 3F)
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